June 3, 2013

BY FIRST CLASS MAIL

Laura J. Roberts

Rapid Response Coordinator _ _
Department of Community Colleges and Workforce Development WFW H

255 Capitol St. NE L _X | ”
Salem, OR 97310-0001

Dear Ms. Roberts:

As you may know, Zynga Inc. (the “Company™) has decided to implement a layoff of a portion
of its workforce at its Zynga Oregon facility located at 576 Olive Street, Suite 205, Eugene,
Oregon 97401 (the “Facility”). As a result of the layoff, eight affected employees will be laid
off. All affected employees are expected to be laid off on June 3, 2013.

The layoff is permanent, and laid off employees do not have the right to displace or bump any
other Company employee. Laid off employees also will not be recalled to work at the Company.
No employees at the Facility are represented by a union, and there is no other form of employee
representation at the Facility.

The job titles of positions to be affected and the number of affected employees in each job
classification are provided in Exhibit A to this letter.

For further information from a Company representative, please contact Meg Makalou at
(650) 703-4854.

Sincerely,

Colleen MeCreary

Colleen McCreary
Chief People Officer



EXHIBIT A

Eugene

Job Title Number of Affected
Employees In Job
Classification

Artist 1

Associate Artist

Desktop Support Engineer Level 2

Senior Artist

Senior Game Designer

Software Engineer

Studio General Manager
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